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Start of Onagawa Nuclear Power Station Unit 2

It is our pleasure to announce that the reactor start at the Onagawa Nuclear Power Station
Unit 2 (BWR,825MW), which had been shut down as planned since November 24th
(Intermediate shutdown*), December 5, 2024 at 6:00 (Japan Standard Time).

We will continue to prioritize safety as we work to resume power generation, stopping to
check as necessary and responding appropriately to each and every issue.

* Intermediate shutdown

As the reactor was started for the first time in 13 years, high-temperature, high-pressure
steam was passed through the piping of various equipment in the reactor building and
turbine building, and the reactor output reached the rated thermal output, the reactor will
be temporarily shut down to conduct safety checks of facilities and equipment, and to
inspect and clean the inside of the condenser.

(Translated by JANSI)



